
Send PolyMet to Summer School

To: MN Department of Natural Resources, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, U.S.

Environmental Protection Agency

CC: Sen. Amy Klobuchar, Sen. Al Franken

Subject: Produce a supplemental or revised Draft Environmental Impact Statement

for PolyMet

To whom it may concern,

As outlined in the PolyMet mine proposal's draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS),

the mine poses severe and unacceptable threats to the environment of northeastern

Minnesota. It also puts taxpayers at risk of being forced to pay for clean-up. Additionally,

the review itself is incomplete, making a full and complete assessment of the project

impossible.

Therefore, we, the undersigned, formally request the responsible government agencies

produce a supplemental or revised draft EIS for the PolyMet mine proposal, complete with

an additional public comment period, before proceeding to the final Environmental Impact

Statement. This is what the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has also requested due

to the significant and unacceptable deficiencies in the draft EIS. 

Sincerely, 
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